
 

EOFY Budget Allocation: Investing in Disability Equipment for a 
More Inclusive Australia 

 

As the end of the financial year (EOFY) approaches, businesses, organisations, and 
councils across Australia are gearing up to make the most of their remaining budget 
allocations. For those involved in any form of disability support services, this presents a 
valuable opportunity to invest in essential equipment that can enhance accessibility and 
quality of life for people with accessibility limitations. 

The EOFY period offers a strategic window of opportunity to allocate funds towards the 
purchase of mobility and accessibility equipment, ensuring that available budgets are fully 
utilised. These valuable investments can directly benefit the community and actively 
change lives. Whether it's mobility aids, assistive technology, or accessibility 
infrastructure, investing in disability equipment not only meets immediate needs but also 
lays the foundation for a more inclusive and equitable society. 



 
Investing in disability equipment before the end of the financial year allows for timely 
implementation of projects and initiatives aimed at improving accessibility and inclusion. 
Whether it's upgrading facilities with pool and spa hoists, installing assistive technology in 
community pools, or providing individuals with mobility aids, there’s no time like the 
present. 

Investing in assistive technology at any stage throughout the year demonstrates a 
commitment to social responsibility and community welfare. By prioritising the needs of 
people with disabilities and allocating resources towards initiatives that promote 
accessibility and inclusion, you can contribute to building a more accessible and 
equitable society. There is no better news to share with your audience! 

As this EOFY approaches you may find your budgets depleted leaving you unable to fulfil 
all current goals. Consider allocating remaining funds and developing a plan to make your 
future budgets achieve these initiatives. As the saying goes – where there’s a will, there’s a 
way! 

Strategic planning, collaborative partnerships and leveraging available resources will help 
to maximise your spending on accessibility equipment. This vision will result in a proactive 
step towards creating a more inclusive Australia for all.  

By making smart investments and prioritising accessibility, we can work together to 
ensure that everyone, regardless of ability, has the opportunity to thrive and participate 
fully in society. 
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